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Dear Director, 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Please stop the horrible abuse that is greyhound racing and breeding. Greyhounds are a beautiful 
and gentle breed and explotting them for gambling and entertainment is disgusting. What type of 
society are we that finds pleasure in abusing defenseless creatures such as greyhounds? By taking 
a stance to end greyhound racing you will send out a strong message that we are a society that 
does not accept nor tolerate the abuse of defenseless animals.  
 
Please stop the exploitation of greyhounds, they are the most amazing dogs and dont deserve to 
be drugged, beaten and exploited for human entertainment. 
 
Kind regards from a greyhound lover. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Trish Olej 
 


